
 
 
P.O. Box 2403  

Alameda, CA 94501  

rotaryclubofalameda@gmail.com  

Dear High School Senior,  

Each year the Rotary Club of Alameda confers scholarships to outstanding students attending high schools in 
Alameda. The Club will be awarding approximately $17,000 for both academic and vocational scholarships. 
Scholarship recipients will receive their grant once proof of enrollment and matriculation to a college or 
vocational program has been submitted to the Rotary Club of Alameda no later than December 31, 2025.  

The Scholarship Committee will select the 2025 scholarship recipients based on the following 

criteria:  

• Academic Achievement  

• Community Service Involvement  

• Extra-curricular Activities Participation  

• Financial Need  

• Quality of Interview  

The attached electronic application form should be completed, signed and submitted electronically with all 
additional requirements in a folder clearly marked with your name. Send the electronic file to 
alamedarotaryscholarships@gmail.com no later than Friday, May 9th, 2025.  

If you experience any difficulty in completing the electronic application or securing all of the documentation 
required, please email the Scholarship Committee no later than May 2nd, 2025 for assistance. Incomplete or 
late applications will not be considered.  

All applications will be reviewed and students that meet requirements will be invited to a 30-minute 
Zoom interview with the Scholarship Committee on 5/21 or 5/22 (12-4pm). Scholarship winners will be 
notified by email and invited to attend a virtual awards presentation in person or via Zoom on June 3rd, 
2025.  

Thank you for applying for the 2025 Rotary Club of Alameda Scholarship and we wish you all the best in your 
college careers.  

Sincerely,  

Rhush Wanigatunga, Chairperson  

Rotary Club of Alameda Scholarship Committee 

alamedarotaryscholarships@gmail.com  
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